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September 2021

Notice to all Plan Members — Coronavirus - COVID-19 — Information
Update Plan Office

As we know, Step 4 of the BC restart program has been delayed due to the variants of
concern and further exposures of COVID-19.

In terms of the Plan Office, as a reminder to everyone who attends our building, masks
are still required.

We remain strong and supportive during these challenging times for all our Plan
Members. We are grateful to have been able to remain open at the Plan Office while
taking the necessary precautions during this pandemic.

We ask that you contact our office should you have any questions or need further
information pertaining to your health and wellness benefits and/or pension.

As always, we are happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

|

Kelly Nicholson
Plan Administrator
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